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Please help us by visiting and subscribing to our YouTube Channel: tinyurl.com/EBenL 

“One-Man Band or A Band Of Brothers?” 
I am thankful this work of the Lord is not a one-man band’s effort, but a team effort, having a wonderful 
band of brothers working with us. Almost 3 years ago, I got an email from WVBS asking me if I would like 
to translate into Spanish and record three of their most popular videos. Already surpassed 1.3 million views 
on YouTube with one of those. From that time to now, more than 90 videos in Spanish have been published, 
and, in the upcoming days, 33 video lessons for the course on the book of Acts, and 16 video lessons on 
Greek will be available on the School website. We also recorded 3 topical videos (2 on Premillennialism, 
and 1 on Miracles) during our visit to WVBS this month. One email based on one recommendation started 
this wonderful relationship we have between the Spanish Bible School and World Video Bible School. God 
certainly opened a big door to reach the Spanish-speaking world with His Word. I wish I could thank 
everyone at WVBS, by name, but I know a name might be missing, so, I just want to say that we love 
everyone at WVBS and are very thankful for their service to the Lord. 

Now, you might have been with us since we took that first step when we went to the Memphis School of 
Preaching. You have been with us in the ups and downs of our ministry. In our good times and in our bad 
times, you have supported us, not only financially, but also through encouraging words and prayers. We 
are thankful to God for having you in our lives. It might be the case that you are reading this and might 
not know a lot about us or this work of the Lord. It might be the case that you would like to support this 
work because you want the word of God to reach the Hispanic community near you. We will be more than 
glad to talk with you and answer your questions. Please write back to us or visit 
www.spanishbibleschool.org and get to know more about this work. A wise man once wrote, 

“Two are better than one; because they have a good reward for their labour. For if they fall, the 
one will lift up his fellow: but woe to him that is alone when he falleth; for he hath not another 
to help him up. Again, if two lie together, then they have heat: but how can one be warm alone? 
And if one prevail against him, two shall withstand him; and a threefold cord is not quickly 
broken” (Ecclesiastes 4:9-12). 

We know his wisdom did not come from man, but from God (1 Kings 3:5-12). We are thankful to God for 
having you in our lives, to lift us when we fall, to warm us when cold, to strengthen us as that threefold 
cord, and to be part of our band of brothers serving together on our way to heaven. We cannot do this 
without God, nor without you, and for that reason we are thankful to Him for His blessings toward us, and 
you are one of those blessings. If you would like to know more about this work or would like to become a 
supporter, please feel free to contact WVBS, the University church of Christ, or me directly. 

May God bless you and your family richly today and always! To Him be the glory! 

http://www.spanishbibleschool.org/

